
J U N E  2 0 1 5  

Title V Newsletter 

           
 

Best Wishes & Good Luck Tiffany 
“Creating a Pathway to Success in High-Demand Programs” 

Title V Staff 

Lorraine Martinez, Director    Veronica Serna, Activity Director     Tiffany Young, Office Manager   
Lucia Gomez-Vaughan, SimLab Supervisor      Larry Paiz, Instructional Designer 

V O L U M E  3 ,  I S S U E  9  

 
 

 
 

Faculty Training Continues; Electrical Lab Started 

 Larry Paiz, instructional designer, trains automotive technology faculty in devel-
oping classes for auto collision and auto mechanics in Lecture Capture/hybrid deliv-
ery in preparation for fall classes.  Anthony Baca, Benny Gallegos and Gene Sandoval 
have been attending the trainings for the past couple of months learning about Black-

board Collaborate in conducting live interaction with students. 
 
Cross Connection contractors have already started the demolition of the building 
trades project.  The electrical lab is the project that Title V will be responsible for.  
This lab space is for the new electrical wiring program that will start in fall 2015.  All 
equipment for the lab has been purchased. 

 Tiffany Young started working at Luna Com-
munity College in the Title V Program as the office 
manager on Oct. 16, 2011. Tiffany’s vivacious and 
welcoming personality were traits that everyone ap-
preciated.   
 Her work ethic said a lot for her and she was 
always willing to take her work to the next level. 
Tiffany would not only do her work, but help others 
as well.  Her smile, demeanor, and sense of humor 
will be missed by all who worked with her at the 
college. 
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